
 

 

 

€50,000 FROM CTC-SHACOLAS GROUP FOR GREECE’S FIRE VICTIMS 

It is with concern and great sorrow that, together with all the people of Cyprus, we have 

watched the unfurling of the tragedy that has befallen Greece due to the deadly wildfires 

that have cost dozens of lives and left scenes of biblical destruction in their wake. At this 

difficult time for Greece, we add our voice and strength to that of all Cypriots in response to 

the Government’s call for practical support for the victims of the fires in Attica. 

Under the circumstances and in the context of our Group’s Corporate Social Responsibility 

policy, we hereby announce that the sum of €50,000 will be deposited for humanitarian 

relief purposes in the Republic of Cyprus’ bank account with the Central Bank of Cyprus. 

CTC-SHACOLAS GROUP 

Nicosia, 27 July 2018 


